
From: B Elliott 

Sent: Friday, July 22, 10:21 PM 

Subject: Elliott residence 

To: Dave Gonzales 

Dave,  

I'm not sure what to say other than WOW. I cannot tell you how happy I am with the stain on the concrete 

floors. They look great. Besides that, the work ethic for you & your crew are exceptional. You provided a 

specific work plan for the project & completed the work ahead of schedule. Please feel free to use me as a 

reference but please do not publish my contact information or address. 

Bill E. 


